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KANGAROO KIDS - SHOWCASING THEIR CURIOSITY AND         

CREATIVITY! 

The teachers of Kangaroo Kids are overjoyed to see that the lockdown period brings the 

best of both worlds for our young minds as they are not only mastering the academic skills 

but also lending a helping hand to parents with household chores. ñWe would like to       

extend our sincere appreciation and gratitude to all of our students and parents for their 

support and hard work during our time in distance learningò- Says the teachers of         

Kangaroo Kids. It has been 3 weeks of distance learning for young minds and they have 

learned a lot. It was delightful to find that our Kangaroo Kids didnôt stop with activities 

given by the teacher and went on to explore more than what was expected of them. They 

were even seen engrossed in various online courses.  

Our smart little Senior Kindergarten student Shanjana Sree has won 

the first prize in Cue Math online course!! Kudos to the little rock-

star !! It goes beyond saying that the sky is the limit for our little tots. 
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 A Special Webinar on Learning during the Lockdown 

BHIS-K conducted a special webinar titled óLockdown and Learningô on 22nd April for parents 
via the Zoom app. The panel consisted of three eminent educationalists ï Mr. Yasir Nair, Chair-
person of BHIS-K, Ms. Asna Nafees, Principal of DPS-Modern Indian School, Doha, and Mr. 
Cyril Anand ï Chairman of Vivartana Ventures and Ms.Ramani Ester mediated the Webinar. The 
highly anticipated webinar received a good amount of participation from both parents and teach-

ers. The session started with the school prayer said on video by Ms. Ovi Patel of Grade 3. A mo-
ment of silence was given to those affected by the Covid-19 pandemic. The panelists then took 
turns explaining their presentations. The webinar covered topics such as childrenôs behavioral 
issues, problems related to learning online, and issues faced with technology. The panelists took 

the time to answer questions from parents and helped ease some major concerns. It was a highly 
interactive session with attendees asking specific questions directed to each panelist. The webi-
nar was also live-streamed on Facebook and was a grand success.  
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ÔċÃʇ Ñɭ Þɠ¿ɟ! 
¾ɨ| Õɠ ÕɟÝɟ Þɠ¿Ñɭ ¾ɭ εÙ¤ }Þ ÕɟÝɟ ¾ɟ ÔȓȑÑ×ɟÏɡ áɟÑ 
yÎɟxÍ ĦÛØ ¤Ûɰ ģ×ɰÅÑ ¾ɭ }ċÃɟØÌ ¤Ûɰ Ùɭ¿Ñ Þɭ ÒȕØɡ ÍØß 
ÒȎØκÃÍ ßɨÑɟ zÛĤ×¾ ßɮF ÕɟÝɟ Þɠ¿Ñɭ ¾ɭ {Þɠ }ʬÏɭĤ× ¾ɥ 
ÒȕȑÍx ¾ɭ εÙ¤ ¾àɟ 0 Þɭ 2 Í¾ ¾ɭ Äɟŝʇ ¾ɨ ¾ɟ×xÒŝ¾ 
'worksheet)¤Ûɰ ÛɠιÊ×ɨ ¾ɥ Þßɟ×Íɟ Þɭ ȏßɰÏɡ ÕɟÝɟ ¾ɭ ÔȓȑÑ×ɟÏɡ 
ĦÍØ ¾ɨ Þɠ¿Ñɭ Öʃ ÞàÖ ÔÑɟ×ɟ À×ɟ | εÜνà¾ɟ ʬÛɟØɟ ÕɭÅɭ 
À¤ ÛɠιÊ×ɨ ¾ɨ ÔċÃʇ Ñɭ η¾ÍÑɭ }ĕÞɟß ÒȕÛx¾ Ïɭ¿ɟ {Þ¾ɟ 
ŢÖɟÌ ßÖʃ ÞɟÎ Öʃ ÞɰÙĈÑ η¾¤ À¤ κÃŝ ¾ɭ ʬÛɟØɟ ŢɟĚÍ 
ßɨÍɟ ßɮl 

 


